
                                                                                            June 15, 2020 

Hello Parents!   

 

           Well, the countdown is definitely on now- less than two weeks of school 

left! It is really hard for me to believe. This is usually our busy, fun time at school 

with field trips, buddy activities, and of course, sports day. I am sure missing your 

kids, and seeing their happy little faces every day. You have all worked so hard at 

home with them, and I can’t thank you enough for all that you do!          

           Our class zoom will be on Wednesday this week, but I had to schedule it in 

the morning, at 10am. I am sorry if this time does not work out for you this week. 

I did have some requests from parents, and I also have other meetings that I need 

to attend that day. Hopefully, it works out for most of my families. I am always 

amazed at the amount of students that show up each week for zoom-so special! It 

will be wear your clothes backwards and/or inside out day on zoom and Madame 

Conway will be joining us for French. 

            We have one last pick up for our families at the school. The only item that 

was left for my families to pick up were indoor shoes. Some of you have already 

picked up your child’s shoes. If you could drop off the novel that I sent to your 

child last month when you pick up the shoes, that would be great.  Pick up day 

will be on June 19th. 

             Our last spelling test is this week! The kids have been doing great with 

their tests at home- thank you for posting their work each week. Below are the 

last two sentences to dictate, or feel free to use your own!  Enjoy the week 

everyone! 

1.     The knight had to climb the castle wall to find his sword. 

2.     I know that the whole class will have fun with Mrs. Gilbert in Grade 

Three!     

 

Mrs. Kruger                              


